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Hello! Taipei 
 

12th December, 2015 
 
Last year, I had an unforgettable holiday during Christmas. My family and I took the first 
flight on 24th December, 2015. My family and I went to Taiwan for a holiday trip. Our 
destination was Taipei as my cousin has been studying at a university there. I enjoyed it very 
much. It is not far from Hong Kong and a flight from Hong Kong to Taipei takes about 1 hour 
and 45 minutes. It is very convenient to get there as many airlines run frequent flights 
between Hong Kong and Taiwan such as Hong Kong Airlines and Cathay Pacific. 
 
It was sunny on the first day of our trip. We thought it would be a great day to do a lot of 
outdoor activities, so we started the day with a ride on the Gondola cable car. Gondola is a 
kind of circulating cable car, and it has six stations, including Nan Temple, Zoo, South Zoo, 
Gondola and two corner stations. It is about 4.03 kilometres long. Normally, a cable car can 
take 8 people, but ‘the eye of Gondola’ can only take five people because it is a ‘crystal’ 
cable car and its base is made of toughened glass that makes it heavier. 
 
We had lunch at the restaurant there. My mother tried the spicy seafood and she said it was 
very tasty, but I thought it was too spicy, so I couldn’t agree with her! I loved the delicious 
dessert very much. It is made of banana and ice-cream. Won’t you try it? We’re going to go 
to Taipei 101 on Friday. My father loves to take photos and he will take a lot while 
sightseeing. Maybe I’ll buy some souvenirs for my friends and classmates. 
 
At the end of the day, I had the worst encounter of the year --- visiting the National 
Taiwan Museum. Please remember, if you come to Taipei, do not go to the National Taiwan 
Museum. I can anticipate that you will be disappointed after visiting it. This museum is really 
boring since there are not enough exciting things to see. 


